
Burghead and Cummingston 
Community Council 

 
 
 
 

 

                                    Minute of regular meeting at Burghead 

Harbour Office on Thursday 7th September 2017 

 
Present: Billy Davidson, Les Taylor, Jim Paterson, Jennifer Walker, Gilbert Farquhar, Hilary Gloyer, 
Abby Main 
 

In attendance: Tim Betts Community Warden, Christine Garstang, Councillors John Cowe and Amy 
Patience 
 

Apologies: Joan Megson, Kelly Croudace, Rosie Craig, Councillors Edwards and Allen 
 
 

The Chair opened the meeting at 7.30pm 
 

 

Adoption of minute of previous meeting:        Proposed by:   Les Taylor 
                                                                 Seconded by:  Abby Main 
 
 
Police Report 

Nothing to report for Burghead 

 
 
Cuppa Club Moray 

Ball Group informed but there was no one in the group or knew anyone who was affected in 

Burghead. 

 
 
Dog Fouling 

One person has been given a Penalty Notice (£80 fine) recently but the problem is still ongoing.  Tim 

Betts (Community Warden ~ 07800670665) will keep an eye on the problem: please contact him if 

you know of or see any problems. 

 
 
Cemetery Car Park 

Cars that were parked at the side of the car park nearest to the cemetery have now been moved. 

 Billy Davidson has asked Councillor John Cowe if disabled parking slots can be drawn out as a 

complaint was made by a disabled OAP who was unable to park close to the cemetery gate: John is 

waiting for an update from the Roads Dept.. 

Community Garden 

The garden is still looking for funds and has a fund raising coffee morning on 30th September in the 

Free Church Hall 10am till Noon. 



 
 
 
 
Ship to Ship Transfer 

This is still an ongoing situation. 

 
 
Grass Cutting 

Moray Council does not have the finances to cut the grass more frequently than is being done at 

present. 

 
 
Overhanging Tree 

Between Grant Lane and Sellar Street.  Trying to get in contact with occupier of house concerned. 

 
 
Pier Shed 

This has now been removed and area tidied up. Thanks to Alexander Burrell of Moray Council for his 

help. 

 
 
Rubbish at Pier (Near ‘Tarry Dyke’) 

Harbour Master reports this is in hand. 

 
 
Community Defibrillators 

Jim Paterson is still looking into options available.   

 
 
Community Council Re-Election 

This will take place early in October 2017 with the ‘new Community Council’ meeting on the 5th. 

 
 
Five Year Vision for Burghead 

Jim and Joan to take this forward with the new Community Council. 

 
 
A96 Dualling 

Work in progress. 

 
Being no further business the chairman declared the meeting closed at 9.30pm.  Date of next 

meeting is Thursday 5th October 2017 at 7.00pm.  To be held at the Harbour Office Burghead. 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE EARLIER START TIME FOR THIS MEETING ~ JANE 
MARTIN WILL BE IN ATTENDANCE FOR COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

INDUCTION 
 


